
 

 

 

2 May 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

MOVIE NIGHT - MUSIC SUPPORT GROUP FUNDRAISER 

 

The Music Support Group are hosting a ôMovie Nightõ open to all St Margaret’s students in Years 5-

12. This event is being held to raise funds for our Co-curricular Music Program and to ultimately benefit all 

students. The movie night will be held on Friday 17 May 2019, commencing with a sausage sizzle at 5:30pm 

in Eton Courtyard, followed by the screening of Incredibles 2 at 6:30pm in Eton Hall, supervised by St 

Margaretõs staff. 

 

Date:  Friday 17 May 2019 

Time:  5:30pm Sausage Sizzle, Movie 6:30-8:30pm 

Cost:  $15 - includes a sausage sizzle, drink and movie 

Venue:  Eton Courtyard and Eton Hall 

Dress:  Pyjamas with pillow, sleeping bag/blanket 

 

Tickets may be purchased via Flexischools no later than Thursday 16 May 2019.  

 

Popcorn, lollies and drinks may be purchased at an additional cost on the night. 

 

Thank you for your support of the St Margaretõs Music Program. We look forward to a fun night! 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

    

 

Shannon Marshall    Brad King 

President - Music Support Group  Head of Performance 


